
Parent’s Evening 
Information regarding 

parent’s evening will be sent 
out on Monday, from your 

child’s teacher. You will then 
be able to book a slot via 

ClassDojo.  
 

Thank you.  
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Mia 

Water: Kendall 
Air: Jonah 
Fire: Sam 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk @broadietweets  

Class of the Week 
Earth 

 

Candlelight Stories 
Get your tickets quickly! 

£4 per ticket for entry (adults and children)  
Includes a chippy butty. 

19th October  
6:30pm - 8pm 

Book and pay via ParentPay. Tickets on sale until Tuesday 
17th October.  

 
 

The posters below show the timings of each story so you 
can plan your evening.  

 
 
 

Autumn 1 

 
This half term dates are: 

Monday 4th September to Friday 
20th October 2023 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT 
Year 6 Transfer to High School 

Applications for high school is open and will close on the 31st 

October. 

‘High Spirits’ raffle 

Your child will bring 

home a raffle ticket 

for our ‘High Spirits’ 

alcohol hamper 

today. If you would 

like to take part, 

please return your 

ticket with £1.   

Please see the fliers below 

for a range of out of school 

activities which may 

interest you.  

Our ‘Let your light shine’ assembly will take place on Friday 20th October at 

9:10am.  

Please send in any certificates from home to be presented. All welcome.  

Thank you to all that registered their 

‘Spooky Boos’. These are now on our 

ghost hunt map, which is attached 

below. Have fun finding all of them 

around the village! If you require a 

paper copy, these will be 50p to cover 

the photocopying in colour. Please ask 

at the office. 

We are still asking for 

volunteers to help with 

lexiling (levelling) our 

books.  If you can spare 

and afternoon or two to 

help us, please get in touch 

with Miss Hawkins.  

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timings for the readings during our 

Candlelight Stories event.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 


